
AGENDA ITEM

Meeting Name: Town Council – Regular Meeting

Meeting Date: December 17th, 2024

Prepared By:        Chief Brian J. Smith

Item Title: Ceremonial Swearing In - Officer Todd Ostuni

DISCUSSION:

Ceremonial Swearing In

Officer Todd Ostuni comes to the Juno Beach Police Department from the Palm Beach County Sheriff’s 
Office where he worked as a full-time deputy for 28 years, retiring in 2023 as a Sergeant. Todd has a 
wealth of knowledge from his years of service in the Sheriff’s Department and performed very well 
during his recent hiring process. Prior to his law enforcement career, Todd served in the United States 
Marine Corps. He currently resides in Jupiter with his wife Beth and son Tyler.

We are very pleased to welcome Officer Ostuni to our Agency and are looking forward to him being 
part of our JBPD Team.


